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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, 
  
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! 
 
Hebrews 10:23 Let us hold fast the profession of our faith without wavering; (for he is faithful that promised;) 
 
We praise the Lord that the covid-19 mandates have finally been lifted here on Kauai. It feels strange after two years to be able to walk into Walmart or 
Costco and not have to wear a mask. When I reflect back over these two years I’m humbled at how God sustained and blessed the ministry here 
through all the mandates and restrictions. What a mighty God we serve! As the saying goes “God is good all the time and all the time God is good”. 
 
With the mandates being lifted, we are off to a great start here in 2022 with new visitors attending our services. I’m also encouraged with the spiritual 
growth that I see in our church folk and their desire to serve the Lord. 
  

                                                                      
         Auntie Dorothy                         Baby dedication for Kiana                               Fellowship Meal                          Our Kosrean choir singing a special 
 
In the above picture, Auntie Dorothy was a widow in a church who truly had a servant’s heart. Just about a month she suddenly went home to be with 
the Lord. She will be missed by everyone that knew her and there will be a void in church with her absence. 
 
Also, in the above picture Rose wanted to have her little daughter, Kiana dedicated to the Lord. We were excited that Roses mother, Elinor was able to 
attend the dedication service. It was a special time for me because about a year ago I had the privilege to lead Rose to the Lord!! 
 
Thank you for praying for Patty. She has made improvements since our last prayer letter and we praise the Lord for that. I know that she would desire 
your continued prayers. Also, please pray for our son, Aaron who is having a lot of health complications. Please continue to pray for the ministry here 
as we proclaim the Good News of Jesus Christ to the unreached in the islands!! 
 
Thank you for your continued faithful prayers and sacrificial giving that allows us to minister where God has called us!! 

 

                           
                                          
Serving Christ on Kauai, 
Brother George, Patty and Priscilla 
 




